
NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE 

Residents of Guelph/Eramosa are invited to explore the idea of a 
public transit connection between the Township of 

Guelph/Eramosa and the City of Guelph. 

Students from the University of Guelph’s Rural Planning and Development 
Program are investigating the idea of linking specific areas in the Township of 
Guelph/Eramosa to the City of Guelph’s public transit system. The public is invited 
to attend an open house to share their thoughts on the topic. The results of the 
open house will be used as part of a report to gage public demand for a transit 
service extension. At this time, there have been no discussions with the City of 
Guelph on this matter. 
 
If you are unable to attend the open house, we still want to hear your thoughts! 
Please email us at: balt@uoguelph.ca.  
 
Open House 
 
Date: Tuesday March 17th, 2015              Place: Township Office 
Time: 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm                                       8348 Wellington Rd 124 
           Guelph/Eramosa  
        
If you have any questions regarding the open house, please contact the 
researchers:  
  Ben Kissner- kissnerb@uoguelph.ca 
  Manpreet Sian- manpreet.sian@gmail.com 
  Tanjot Bal- balt@uoguelph.ca 
 
For more information about the Township‘s involvement, please contact Kelsey 
Lang (Planning Associate) at klang@get.on.ca or 519-856-9596 ext 138 
 
This research is not affiliated with the City of Guelph. 
  
 
 
              In consultation with the Township of Guelph/Eramosa.  
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